NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)
CANCELLATION

Ministry of National Security
Royal Bermuda Regiment

28 February 2018
Subject: MNS/RBR/A/G7/700 - Request for Proposals for Aircraft Charter Services
Cancellation Notice
This document services as a Notice of Cancellation

The Request for Proposals for Air Charter Services has been cancelled in its entirety without
award, due to the competing operational needs of the Ministry of National Security in
Bermuda.

The Government appreciates and understands firms went through great effort in preparing a
response for the above mentioned RFP, therefore please accept our apologies for the
inconvenience this may cause.

Sincere
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